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Fire Dragon

Well, the month of August has begun and it looks to be an interesting one.

Modeus and myself have settled in to our home in Cambridge and are now enjoying the calm and quite that owning all four walls can bring.

This month we will be looking at the celebrations coming up in the months of October and what to prepare for them.

We have some unique recpies and items that you can try when celebrating the pagan New Year.

We hope that this holiday season will be an enjoyable one.
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